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NOTICE 
 

The First 5 Tulare County Commission Meeting has been canceled for: 
Thursday, February 24, 2022 

 
The next regular Commission Meeting for First 5 Tulare County will be: 

Thursday, April 28, 2022, at 10:00 am 
Human Resources & Development Department 

Innovation Conference Room 
2500 W. Burrel Ave 
Visalia, CA 93291 

 
Questions should be directed to Executive Assistant, Susy Ceja 

200 N. Santa Fe St., Visalia, CA – (559) 622-8650 
sc@first5tc.org 
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